
Daily Snack Info/Birthdays 

 

Snack-​ ​Please send a small healthy snack with your child each day that they can 

eat in about 10 minutes along with a bottle of water.  

**Please let me know if your child has any allergies as soon as possible. Please do 

not send any items with peaches or peanuts as we have students with those 

allergies at this time.  

*1% Milk​ ​can be purchased for a fee of $50 for the year through the school 

office if you wish. If you decide to do so please email me that your child should get 

milk and specify if you want them to have white or chocolate. Thank You!  

 

Birthdays ​-​For your child’s birthday, they may bring in a favorite item to show 

us, as well as a simple edible or non edible treat to share with all if you wish. 

If you would like to have your child hand out invitations in class for a Birthday 

party, please send enough to include everyone in your child’s class.  

Please email me if you would like to know how many are in our class.  

 

 

 

 

 


